

Minutes of Meeting held on 4/6/87  
at 43 Kaldor @ 5.30 p.m.

Present: J Watson, J Lawrence, B Lane  
B Hoogdalem G Prosser.  
R Jamieson

The minutes of previous meeting were read and signed as correct.

Matters arising.

A.G.M.

Correspondence has been sent to the MD of Zeis enquiring about the availability of the film.

A projector is available from a firm in Durban at a cost of R30.00

Bianca informed the meeting that the museum hall is available & free of charge - There are cups and an urn available.

It was agreed to tentatively set the date for the AGM on 16/7/87.

John informed the meeting that other halls that are available are:

St John's Hall

Bianca to investigate whether the museum Hall will be available on 16/7/87.

The approx cost of the AGM will be R100.00 this will include the projector



film add in paper and refreshments

## Woodlands School

Correspondence has been received from Mr Maharaj informing us of their intention to start an astronomical club. They would like someone from the society to attend the first meeting which will be on 23 July at 2 pm.

J. W. has agreed to attend.

J. W. suggested that other members assist at future meetings. J. W. to put it in the next notice paper.

## Agenda.

### Correspondence.

① Rusty presented to the meeting the letter sent to Stanger Sec School regarding the Essay Competition.

Stanger Sec School have replied to this letter enclosing a photo of the winning student.

The school have requested a certificate for her. Rusty has agreed to do this for her.

② Applications for membership forms were req. received from Mr Friedemann, a Mr Golding Mrs Lund. - welcome to these new members.

③ A letter was also received from Ann Weller.



sending regards.

## National Astronomical Week.

28 Sep to 4 Oct.

Some ideas were as follows.

- ① Possibility of a series of films for the public, the museum could be a possible venue.
- ② The Possibility of a public viewing evening at Worlds View (Something similar to Hallways week)

## Observatory

The models have offered us a double story construction which can be moved and relocated in P.M.B.

Geoff suggested that we set certain targets for this project.

The July news letter will carry the date of the next project meeting.

## Forward Planning

Rusty to co ordinate the viewing evening at Brenda's house

It will be mentioned in the newsletter for everyone to bring a plate of snacks

The August meeting will be discussed  
at the July committee meeting

## General

John L. to arrange for a second  
library key to be made.

Brenda to write and thank Prof  
Jackson for his excellent talk.

J. L. to take over the mail box key.

Sign: chairmans

Rhythm:

Secretary.

